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September 28, 2023 
 
Jeff Curtis 
Safety-Kleen Systems Inc 
4426 Entrepot Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32310 
Jeff.Curtis@Safety-kleen.com  
 
Re: In Compliance Letter 

Safety-Kleen 
Facility ID No.: FLD982133159 

 Leon County 
 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
Department personnel conducted a hazardous waste inspection of Safety-Kleen Inc. on 
July 29th, 2023. Based on the information collected during this inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance. A copy of the inspection report can be found at the link 
below: 
 
Inspection Report  
 
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts. If you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Anna List at (850) 595-0627 or at Anna.List@FloridaDEP.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Erin Rasnake 
Assistant Director  
Northwest District  
 
 
ER/al 
 

mailto:Jeff.Curtis@Safety-kleen.com
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&%5bguid=2.496252.1%5d&%5bprofile=Discovery_Compliance
mailto:Anna.List@FloridaDEP.gov

